
 

 

Works Notification 
 

 
Mitchell, Gregory, and Eyre Street    Monday, 10 February 2025 

Pathway Upgrade 
What works are coming up?  

Townsville City Council is pleased to advise that 
construction works for the Mitchell, Gregory, and 
Eyre Street pathway upgrade will commence soon.  
 
Council has recently awarded the contract to 
upgrade the existing paved pathway and water 
main alongside Northward Shopping Village and 
the northern side of Gregory Street between 
Warburton and Mitchell Streets. 

The construction staging is currently being 
reviewed. Over the next two weeks, further 
updates will be provided on the works program, 
along with opportunities to discuss details and 
address any queries.  

When will the works take place? 

Location Gregory, Mitchell, and Eyre Street 
 

Timing Commencing Monday 17 
February 2025. Council expects 
the project to take six (6) months 
to complete, weather permitting.  

Hours 6am to 6pm, Monday to 
Saturday. In exceptional 
cases, Council may require 
work outside these hours. 

Funding 

Proudly funded by the Queensland Government’s 
Works for Queensland program in association with 
Townsville City Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will works include? 

• Upgrade the existing paved pathway with 
full-width coloured concrete path. 

• Upgrade the outdoor eating areas of Tide 
and Vitti Cafes to align with the new 
pathway.  

• Kerb and channel replacement. 
• Upgrade storm water grates located at the 

outdoor dining areas. 
• Replace water mains along Gregory and 

Eyre Street. 
• Reconstruct identified driveway crossovers. 
• Remove two palm trees at the corner of 

Gregory and Mitchell Street.  

What does this mean for me? 

Council assures businesses that access will be 
maintained throughout the project. Every effort 
will be made to minimise disruptions and keep 
stakeholders informed. 
 
If you live in or are travelling through the area, you 
may experience: 

• Construction machinery and vehicle 
movement. 

• Increased levels of dust, noise, and 
vibrations. 

• Temporary traffic changes, including lane 
closures, minor traffic delays and reduced 
speed limits. 

• Temporary loss of on-street parking and 
disruption to the outdoor dining areas. 

Contact us 

To find out more about these works or the project, 
please contact us on the details below. 
 
Project Manager: Pune Brown 
 
13 48 10 (business hours 
 
enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 

Visit townsville.qld.gov.au and search ‘Mitchell, 
Gregory, and Eyre Street Pathway Upgrade’. 
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